
Works to relocate utilities on Greensborough Road between 
Lower Plenty Road and Drysdale Street are continuing this 
weekend to make way for the North East Link.

What we'll be doing
Electrical works

Old street lighting poles will be removed and new poles installed 
on Greensborough Road.

Works will involve:

•	 Temporary lane closures and reduced speeds on 
Greensborough Road

•	 Disconnection and removal of street light poles

•	 Installation of new poles.

Where and where we'll be working
Greensborough Road between Lower Plenty Road and Drysdale 
Street. These works will take place on Sunday 18 October 
between 8am – 1pm.

What this means for you
During these works you may notice:

•	 Low levels of noise from vehicles and equipment

•	 Traffic management in place to safely guide motorists, 
pedestrians and cyclists through the area.

Minor traffic delays are expected on Greensborough Road 
during these works. 

The shared user path will remain open on Greensborough Road 
between Drysdale Street and Lower Plenty Road.

Safety is our priority and we ask your assistance with following 
all instructions and signage.

We appreciate your patience and understanding throughout 
these works.

Works notification
16 October 2020

Day Works
Power pole removals and installations on Greensborough Road

Contact us
NorthEastLinkEarlyWorks@cpbcon.com.au

1800 105 105

northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works/works

North East Link Project 
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001

Translation service –  
For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

North East Link works are progressing safely under the 
current Second Step restrictions in metropolitan Melbourne. 

You may notice an increase of workers on Victoria’s Big 
Build projects as restrictions on construction sites start to 
ease. Large-scale public infrastructure projects are critical 
and strict COVIDsafe Plans are in place on all project sites 
across Victoria.

The health and safety of our workforce and community 
remains our top priority. Workers on all of Victoria’s Big Build 
sites are required to wear face masks unless they meet any 
of the criteria for exception – such as a medical condition 
for Occupational Health and Safety guidelines.

Physical distancing measures are in place as well as 
increased hygiene practices.

For more information about coronavirus (COVID-19) visit 
coronavirus.vic.gov.au

Safety is our key priority

Keeping you informed 
To help support the Victorian Government's Second Step 
coronavirus (COVID-19) restrictions, we've temporarily 
changed the way we'll notify you about upcoming works, to 
make sure people still know what’s happening in their area.

Please sign up to our email updates via the North East 
Link Project website at northeastlink.vic.gov.au/contact/
subscribe so we can continue to keep you informed about 
works in your area.
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